

# CUMBERWORTH FIRST SCHOOL Newsletter 17<sup>th</sup> September 2021

### **Individual Photos**

The photographer will be in school on Tuesday 21st September to take individual and family group photos. Please ensure the children are in their school uniform



### Please think before you park

Please be mindful when parking for school drop off and pick up. It is illegal to park on the zig-zags between 8:00 - 9:30 and from 2:30 - 4:00. Please also ensure you are not blocking neighbours' exits or drives. Additionally kindly do not leave your engine running once you have parked to avoid people passing by inhaling the fumes. The Police and Kirklees Council constantly monitor the situation. Please share this with friends, family and carers who may drive to school.

Thank you.





## We've been working hard!









### One Way System

Please continue to
observe the one way
system on the
playground at drop off
and pick up times.
Please also note that
there is no access to
the rear of school or
the Early Years area
from the drive - this
gate is for exit
purposes only.

Thank you.

### Water Bottles

We still have some children coming to school without water bottles. Please help your child to remember their water bottle every day. It is really important for the children to keep hydrated throughout the day.

Face Coverings
Unless exempt we respectfully request that visitors coming in to school continue to wear a face covering.
We thank you for your support with this.